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Dear Parents,

Wow – what a busy week we've had! We started with an assembly to mark ‘Children’s Mental

Health Week’. This prompted some really interesting discussion in both classes. On Tuesday, we also
celebrated Safer Internet Day. This year children explored themes around, ‘Inspiring change?’ – in

particular - making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online. Please encourage
your child to chat aboutwhat this means to them.

Acorns/Birch children also visited Boyton Church this week to explore how the church spreads ‘good
news’ through friendship, peace and forgiveness. We were made to feel very welcome and I was very

proud of the children who were a pleasure to take out!

We have also had a ‘deep dive’ in Geography this week, led by Neil Swait. Neil is an Ofsted inspector

but also supports Andaras schools on their school improvement journeys. It was a really rigorous
process, but, in both classes, he was very impressed with the children’s depth of knowledge, recall of

previous learning and enthusiasm for the subject. He was also really impressed with the lessons he
observed.Well done all!

Dates for the diary
After half term, on Monday 19th February, the Y5/6s start their week of swimming at Bude swimming

pool.

World Book Day is also coming up on Thursday 7th March. This year, we’re going to base it on the

story, ‘The Day the Crayon’s Quit’ by Drew Daywalt. Instead of dressing up as favourite book
characters, this year we would like the children to dress (head to foot – if possible!) in their favourite

colour.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you should have any worries or concerns. Wishing you

a lovely half term – and hopefully some sunshine!
Bestwishes,

Mrs Davies head@boyton.cornwall.sch.uk



Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s Stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 94.3%

Acorns
This Week

83.33%

Birch 
This Week

84.52%

Chestnut
This Week

90.94%

Acorn

Birch

Chestnut

Percy

Nathan      Martha

Tabitha Jake Lexi

12th – 16th Feb – Half term

19th – 23rd Feb – Sustainability week
19th – 23rd Feb – Swimming for Y5 and Y6

26th Feb / 4th March – Y5/6 Woodland Skill Centre

7th March – World Book day

20th March – Y2s,3s and 4s trip to the climbing barn -

Tavistock

More dates to follow!

Y5/6 swimming - WB 19th February (Mon – Fri)



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is ev eryone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)
0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs

Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic Breakfast 
Club run by Ms Walker. Children can be dropped off from 
8.15am and have a choice of breakfasts including cereals, 
toast, etc. It costs £2 a session. If you would like to book your 

child in, please email Mrs Wood.

secretary@boyton.cornwall.sch.uk

After School Clubs Spring 1 Term 2024:

Monday

Film Club

Tuesday

Craft Club Limited to 12

Thursday
Gymnastic Fundamentals 

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead



Online Safety

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-

internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/top-tips-for-parents-and-carers


January SEN Corner
This month I would like to share a leaflet on eating.  After all the Christmas treats, it can be hard to get back to a normal

routine.  The ASD Team have provided this resource for parents.  There are some great tips and ideas included.



January SEN Corner



PTA Update
Future Events

Next Meeting – Monday 19th February at 7.30 

p.m.  Boyton (Venue TBC) Please let 

someone know if you would like to attend.

Everyone welcome!  

Please come along and help us draw up a 

plan of events and fundraising goals for the 

coming year.

Please see our Facebook Page for further 

details of each event: 

Boyton PTA Events 

Round -up

We had a good turnout of parents at our 

AGM on Friday, 26th January.  Lots of 

fundraising ideas were discussed.

Roles:

Chairperson: Justine Rolfe

Vice Chairperson: Louise Cann

Treasurer: Gemma Horrell

Secretary: Lesley Martyn-Uglow



Make a Difference 

Become a 

Parent Governor



Acorn/Birch Class Update
We hav e had a super week. Firstly, I was really impressed with the whole class on our v isit to Boyton 
church this week. All enjoyed exploring it – many for the first time! The children certainly experienced the 

peacefulness and I was impressed with how the Birch children spotted clues that reflect ‘friendship’ and 
‘forgiv eness’ – all themes that we’v e been cov ering in our RE this half term.

This week, we hav e introduced ‘Drawing Club’ to Acorn children – they lov e it! This highly regarded story 
inspired approach, for Reception children enriches language skills, creativ ity and imagination, plus secret 

code words such as ‘the’ to unlock mischief and humour!

In Maths, Birch children hav e been dev eloping their understanding of multiplication, linking repeated 

addition to multiplication sentences. To build their recall of multiplication facts, please encourage them 
to count in 2s, 5s and 10s (forwards and backwards) If they’re really confident, introduce 3s!

After half term, we are looking forward to getting our new resources and books for the launch of our new 

phonics/reading scheme, ‘Little Wandle’. We’ll share a date for you to come along and find out more 

after half term.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you should hav e any concerns or queries. Wishing you a 
great half term. Miss Cartmell and Mrs Davies



Chestnuts Class UpdateChestnuts Class UpdateChestnuts Class Update
It’s been a very creative week in Chestnuts Class this week! As part of our Geography topic, we 
have completed our 3D labelled models of coastal features and they look amazing! We have 

also planned and created promotional v ideos to show people that Cornwall has the best 
coastline in the world!

We have been sharing our feelings during our class assembly times and PSHE sessions after 
talking about Children’s Mental Health Week. The children have expressed a range of feelings 

that they have experienced both at home and at school; it’s been an invaluable experience to 
have their thoughts listened to and the opportunity to share their thoughts in a safe way. We all 
agreed on the importance of being listened to and how we all sometimes need to talk about 

our feelings to someone that we trust.

Have a wonderful half term break! 
Mrs. Gilman

Chestnuts Class Update



School Calendar 2023/2024



Half term fun

https://skintdad.co.uk/kids-eat-free/



School Lunch Menu First Half Spring Term

Everyday there is also the option of a Jacket Potato or Tomato Pasta
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